Brighton & Hove City Council
Adult Social Care Provider Support for Covid-19

The following list sets out the financial support that has been made available to providers across Adult Social Care in Brighton & Hove in response to Covid-19:
· Payments to domiciliary care framework providers 4 weekly in advance based on planned hours
· £300 incentive for weekend admissions per client
· Access to Personal Protective Equipment
· Resilience panel for adult social care providers to submit claims for additional Covid-19 related expenditure
· Infection Control Grant Funding to support care homes with Infection control measures
· Fee uplifts agreed at January Health & Wellbeing Board should now be reflected in ongoing payments 
· Payments in advance based on planned hours for other providers where it is deemed appropriate, like day care activities
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Supplier relief letter




